From: Andy Peck

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Osvra

Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 11:41:54 AM

I'm a resident of Grover Beach and taking this time to voice my opinion. I'm beginning to think it does
not matter though, with the CCC corrupt and developers planning more houses in the area with the worse
air quality or so they are leading us to believe. A very important question is failed to be asked...... Why
build more houses if the air quality is so impacted?

For what it is worth the OSVRA is a beautiful place. My family and | spend countless hours enjoying the
beach and most important enjoying family time. Now in this day of age with cell phones and computers
that is missing in a lot of peoples lives. Valuable lessons are taught that kids lack these days. we spend
weekends out in our trailer. While | set up camp my 8 year old and 14 year old goes thru and picks up any
trash left behind. We teach our kids never leave someone who needs help. So we offer assistance with
pulling people out running into town getting parts or gas and basic things like offering water when
someone is stranded. You do not see that in everyday life off the beach. If OSVRA closes anymore land it
will be a travesty. Any given day when the wind blows you can look past pole 8 and see the areas not
ridden on the sand is blowing. its going to happen no matter what! Why is the voice of a few effecting the
voice of so many. Its the usually thing build next to a airport then complain the planes are too loud. Why
not plant trees back in the area effected oh wait that will block their view. | beg you to stop this injustice
from happening every day we lose more riding area if its not because a bird its because someone moves
down wind of a riding area.

Please ask the hard questions no one is asking And keep this beautiful place open for my kids and their
kids.

Sincerely Roger A. Peck
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